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From: Strategic Development Officer
Sent: 29 September 2014 16:15
To:
Subject: RE: Bradfield Footpath Info

Good Afternoon  
 
Yes of course no problem. 
 
See you tomorrow. 
 
Regards, 

 
 

Strategic Development Officer 
Economic Growth and Development 
Essex County Council 

 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 

 
From:   
Sent: 29 September 2014 15:48 
To: Strategic Development Officer 
Subject: FW: Bradfield Footpath Info 
 
Good afternoon   
 
Have you seen this and could we possibly discuss as a matter of urgency tomorrow please. 
 
Thank you,  
 

 
Planning Officer 
Planning Department 
Tendring District Council 
Council Offices, Thorpe Road, Weeley, Essex CO16 9AJ 
Email: 
Tel: 
Web: www.tendringdc.gov.uk 
 
Planning Public Access 
 
 
 

From:  
Sent: 26 September 2014 15:38 
To: '  
Cc:  
Subject: FW: Bradfield Footpath Info 
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Dear 
 
Further to our respective conversations, I copy below a link that takes you to Bradfield Parish Council's website which 
suggests that plans for a new footpath on Steam Mill Road are to be presented at the Parish meeting on 1 October. It 
would also appear to be the case that funding has been allocated by ECC.  
 
This would suggest that the works to Steam Mill Road go further than simply repairing the existing highway… 
 
I am concerned that if Members are not advised that this is the case, and Parish Members in attendance present 
evidence to show that it is, the recommendations about the junction at the top of Barrack Street may appear to have 
less credibility than they do in reality – presenting an avoidable risk that members will not accept the advice of the 
Highway Authority. Can you please look into this further to ensure that we have fully got to the bottom of this?  
 
In my view it is important that any advice regarding the footpath is consistent with whatever evidence the Parish 
Council will be able to present.  
 
Many thanks 
 

 
 

Senior Planning Associate  
Planning Division 
 

 

From:   
Sent: 26 September 2014 14:50 
To:  
Subject: Bradfield Footpath Info 
 

 
Found this information on Bradfield PC website in regards to the proposed footpath in Bradfield.  
 
http://www.bradfieldparishcouncil.org.uk/your-council/projects/steam-mill-road-footpath/ 
 
And this is the link to the October 2012 Highways meeting minutes: 
 
http://www.essexhighways.org/Transport-and-Roads/Highway-Schemes-and-Developments/Local-Highway-
Panels/Tendring-LHP.aspx 
 
Thanks, 

 
Planner 
 
Bidwells - Chelmsford Office 
Saxon House, Duke Street, Chelmsford, CM1 1HT 

 

 
  

     

  
The UK’s leading regional property consultancy 
 
www.bidwells.co.uk 
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DISCLAIMER:  
 
The information contained in this message is confidential and legally privileged, and is intended only for the person(s) named 
above. If you have received this message in error then please notify us and delete it as well as any attachments received. Any 
sharing of this message, or its contents, is prohibited unless authorised by Bidwells. 
 
Business e-mails are sent to you subject to our usual Terms of Business. Where the content of an e-mail is a personal message 
the sender is not acting in his/her capacity as a partner or employee of Bidwells LLP. This email has been checked for viruses by 
our screening system, however Bidwells cannot guarantee that this email and any attachments are virus-free. 
 
Bidwells LLP, a limited liability partnership trading as Bidwells, is registered in England & Wales (registered number OC344553). 
The registered head office is Bidwell House, Trumpington Road, Cambridge, CB2 9LD, where a list of members is available for 
inspection. 
 
For further information about Bidwells please visit our website 
 
Before you print, please think of the environment. 

 

This email may contain Copyright Material and/or sensitive or protectively marked / classified material. 
The email is intended for the named addressee(s). Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee), you may not copy, 
use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately. 
All email traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation. 
Correspondence sent to the Council is treated as being sent to the organisation as a whole and may be shared within the organisation and/or legitimate and 
authorised external organisations to enable the matter contained therein to be dealt with appropriately and/or to comply with legislative requirements. 
Tendring District Council does not accept service of documents by e-mail. 




